
After a year of community engagement—including open houses,
events, and surveys The Draft Master Plan was officially released to
the public. A community open house was held at South Louisiana
Community College (SLCC), allowing residents to review the plan and
provide final feedback. This marked the culmination of over a year of
public engagement through surveys, events, and workshops.
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Public release of the Draft Master Plan after
extensive community engagement.

We’re always working to keep our community informed, engaged, and involved in
what’s happening around Abbeville. From city updates and public meetings to events

and opportunities to share your voice—we want you in the loop.
Make sure you’re signed up for our newsletter so you never miss important news,

updates, or ways to get involved. Stay informed. Stay connected. Stay involved.


